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Wow, I loved Jim, ...........  He was a sweetheart and was always working the desk accepting lunch 

money. 

Thanks so much for the info. 

Donnie Johnson 

 

I am so sorry to hear of Jim's passing.  He was a great guy and personal friend.  I will miss him. 
Junius Fox 
 

So sad – he was a really kind man 

Sheila Self 
 

Very sad!  Thanks for the info.  I knew Jim for many years.  He was the head of HL & P 
operations in Seabrook. 

Billy Smith 

 



ERROR: stackunderflow

OFFENDING COMMAND: ~

STACK:


